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Subjects Lesson Concepts Learning Objectives Homework 

MEP 

(Moral 

Education 

Program) 

 
Equality and 

Justice as Fairness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This unit focuses on 

justice within small 

and large groups, 

particularly in terms 

of treating others 

fairly and justly at a 

school, family or 

community level. It 

also addresses the 

concept of fair 

distribution. 

· The lesson aims to 

explore what ethics, 

relationships between 

people, and how they 

behave. It also 

introduces the idea of 

equality, equality / 

inequality, 

differences in 

individual attitudes 

(by possibilities, 

personality, or 

family) and their 

impact on dealing 

with others. · 

Describe some issues 

that might arise while 

studying equality 

(e.g., the difference 

between equal 

opportunities and 

equal outcomes.) 

 Describe some 

issues that might 

arise while 

studying equality 

(e.g., the 

difference 

between equal 

opportunities and 

equal outcomes.) 

General 

Arabic 
(قراتهكتاب  * يحدد الفكز الفزعية في النص  استخراج الفكر الفرعية (

.المسمىع  
 

*يميز السؤال المناسب إلجابة 

   استمع إليها.

   
* يفهم المسمىع من خالل  تذكز 

 معلىمات وردت في النص
 

ارسم خريطة دولة اإلمارات 

العربية المتحدة والصقها في 

.دفترك  

Islamic 

Studies 

The Right way: 
Surat ul Mulk 

The Holy Quran 

* Explain the overall 
meaning of the Surah                                                  
* Infer the results of 
failing to think and 
reflect.                                          
* Explain the reward of 
believers who fear Allah 
(SWT), in their private 
and public behavior.                           

Complete the textual 
exercises related to the 
topic. 

UAE 

Studies 
UAE and the 
Arab World 

 

 Elements of 

 interdepende

nce 

*Explain the 
economic 
importance of the 

*Write the most 
prominent rules set by 
late Sheikh Zayed to 
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. 
 

 UAE-Arab 

Relations 

 

UAE location for 
the Arab world. 
* Name the 
government 
institutions that 
effectively 
contributes to Arab 
and international 
development 

strengthen bonds in 
the Arab World. 
 
 

Moral 

Science 

Non Violence- 

The Right Way 

Of Life 
 

Concepts: Imbibe the 

knowledge, attitudes 

and skills needed to 

achieve and sustain a 

global culture of 

peace. 
 

Objective: to understand 

the dynamics of 

transformation of 

violence into peace 

Homework: Role play of 

amazing peace heroes 

such Gandhi, Luther 

King, Nelson Mandela, 

Mother Teresa, Swami 

Vivekananda and other 

heroes, who have made 

significant contributions 

to peace during their 

lives. 
 

 

English 
The Laburnum  Listening, 

Speaking, Reading, 

Writing   

 Identify and use 

vocabulary in 

context.  

 Identify the 

sentence and 

phrase through 

class discussions 

and writing in 

sentences. 

  Continue to 

improve our 

writing by focusing 

on a variety of 

sentence types.. 
 

Imagine you have a 

garden with some 

wonderful trees and 

plants. Draw and 

describe your unusual 

and beautiful garden..   

 

Math 

Integers 

 

 Operations on 
Integers 

 
 

* Subtract more than 

two integers.  

*Perform subtraction 

of integers using the 

arithmetic procedure 

*Perform 

multiplication of 

integers using the 

arithmetic procedure. 

*Perform division of 

 
Research on 'the rate of 
growth (positive and 
negative) of different 
type of exports of UAE' 
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integers using the 

arithmetic procedure. 
Science Light , shadow 

and reflection 

 Rectilinear 

propagation of 

light 

 Shadow 

formation  

 Transparent , 

translucent and 

opaque 

materials 

Lesson : Light , shadow 

and reflection 

* Define rectilinear 

propagation of light 

*Explain the  working 

of a pin hole camera 

* Demonstrate how 

non-luminous objects 

are seen. 

*Observe that shadows 

are formed when light 

travelling from a source 

is blocked.  

* Differentiate between 

transparent , translucent 

and opaque materials  

 

 

Research work:- 

 

Research about recent 

Solar and Lunar eclipses  

in  U.A.E 

Social 

Studies 
India location 
and Physical 
features 

 Physical 

divisions of 

India 

 States and 

Union 

territories of 

India 

 Northern 

plains  

*Locate and label the 
physical divisions of 
India. 
* Identify and name 
the states and Union 
territories of India. 
*Analyse the formation 
and siginificance of the 
Northern plains of 
India. 

Collect information  
why India and some of 
the neighbouring 
countries together are 
referred  to as the 
Indian Subcontinent.   

 

ICT 
MS Access 

Tables and Queries in 
Access 

Design a table  
Setting up relationship 
between tables 

 
Prepare a database with 
students details  

 

Hindi  
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Malayalam  

 

 

 

 
. 

 

 

 

French Lesson 6 Les grammaires et les 

vocabulaires 

Listez les verbes qui 

termine par “er” 

Faites les phrases 

Faire une carte 

d’identite 

Faites les exercices des 

lessons suivantes 

 


